
From: Tom Hales <Tom.Hales@devon.gov.uk>
Sent: 16 October 2024 14:47
To: SW-Neighbourhood Planning
Subject: RE: Regulation 16 Consultation for Tavistock Neighbourhood Plan

Dear Cameron,  
 
Thank you for your email.  
 
We have reviewed the final submission documentation. There are no further comments from us.  
 
Kind regards  
Tom Hales (He/Him/His) 
Flood and Coastal Risk Officer 
Flood and Coastal Risk Management, Environment Group 
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